Bright Horizons Irvine News

January - March 2014



A Bright Horizons Solution at Work



From the Director

Happy New Year!

As we look forward to a new year, we are excited to be able to offer you and your family various special events and unique days of care at our center. We are continuing to offer "One Day Camps" in our Infant / Toddler and Preschool classrooms. The "One Day Camps" are becoming a big hit so be sure to keep an eye out for our next scheduled date!

February 12, 13 & 14 we will be having a bake sale here at the center. Stay tuned for more information about our photo shoot that we will be having on February 14th as well!

Lastly, come and celebrate Dr. Seuss with us as we read Dr. Seuss books, have a pancake breakfast and learn more about his success as an author!

We hope to see you in the center soon!

Jenny Brown

Director



Bright Connections is a web resource that provides relevant information for you and your family's caregivers — from articles to webcasts — on caring for infants to adults.

Find us at www.brighthorizons.com/brightconnections.

Register & Reserve Back-Up Care

Your child must be fully registered before a reservation can be made.

Our online system makes it simple to:

- Edit/update registrations
- Request a reservation
- Cancel a reservation
- Print daily information sheets

www.brighthorizons.com/back-up

High Demand Days

January I - New Year's Day - CENTER CLOSED

January 20 - Martin Luther King, Jr. Day

February 17 - President's Day

March 24 - 28 - Spring Break

Don't wait... reserve 30 days in advance!

Upcoming Events

- Rainbow Fish "One Day Camp"
 - Jan. 23 Preschool Room
 - Jan. 24 Infant & Toddler Room
- Feb. 12 Open House
- Feb. 12, 13, 14 Bake Sale
- Feb. 14 Photo Shoot (All classrooms)
- Harold and the Purple Crayon "One Day Camp"
 - Feb. 20 Preschool Room /
 - Feb. 21 Infant & Toddler Room
- Mar. 3 Celebrate Dr. Seuss!
- "One Day Camp" Theme TBA
 - Mar. 26 Preschool Room /
 - Mar. 27 Infant & Toddler Room